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August 27, 2012

Hand Delivered and by Email

Debra A Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH, 0330 1-2429

Re: DT12-246 Electric and Telephone Utilities, Review of Utility Pole Access Issues

Dear Secretary Howland:

On Behalf of the New Hampshire Department of Resources and Economic Development (DRED)
and Commissioner George Bald, enclosed are an original and six (6) copies of a letter in regards to DTI2-
246.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Carol Miller,
Director of Broadband Technologies
NH DRED, Division of Economic Development
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